To whomever it may concern,

The attached editorial is being submitted for consideration for publication in the UBCMJ. It is entirely an original work and has not been submitted to any other medical journals. All of the authors understand and consent to the use of the information being used as experimental data or for personal communication.

We believe that our article should be published for several reasons:

1. It demonstrates the international relations UBC has, and strengthens ties between Irish Medical Schools and UBC Medical School, paving the way for future collaborations.

2. It raises awareness of an important issue. Qualified doctors graduating abroad would like to come home and serve side by side with their Canadian graduate counterparts. This will alleviate the already heavy Canadian healthcare burden and improve the doctor shortage.

3. It also raises awareness on the different options medical students have, and outlines the directions towards those options.
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Thanks for your time and consideration,
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